
 

 

 

7/9/2019 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

SUBJECT: Change of ID 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We Laird Connectivity, herewith, authorize the Federal Communications Commission (FCC), to use 

information on file from previous certifications of our module as identified below for certification under 

a New FCC ID. 

 

Original Certification(s) Date of Certification New certification(s) 

SQGBT850 12/21/2017 U6YBT850 

 

Laird has no control or responsibility with regards to the installation and use of the BT850 module in the 

products outlined by Panasonic Aviation Corporation. As a result, Panasonic Aviation Corporation takes 

ownership and responsibility for compliance of their products which include the BT850 module. 

 

Any confidential information regarding the BT850 module shared to various test and certification firms 

shall remain confidential amongst the parties involved and not be shared to other third parties 

(including Panasonic Aviation Corporation) unless authorized. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bill Steinike 

Vice President of Strategic Business Development 

Laird Connectivity 

 

 


